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Comments: I have personally grown up in this area and am a native Montana resident. I do not see the reason

for shutting down usage for over the snow vehicles in the winter months. My comment would be to leave things

as they are. Our current usage plan has worked for years and continues to work. My family and I look forward to

winter months simply because we can get out and enjoy the beauty of it. I really can't comprehend the mindset

behind shutting our forests down in the winter months. Please leave things as they are. 


